
 
 
 
 
 

STOP THE SPREAD OF INVASIVE SPECIES 

It is illegal to possess, buy or sell any of the 
following species of fish ALIVE without a licence. 

 
Grass carp                                                     Any Snakehead species 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
               

Bighead carp                                                Round goby 
  
  
 
 

      
      
                      
 
        Silver carp                                                         Black Carp  

 
  
 
 
 

      
     
 
Tubenose goby    Ruffe     Rudd 
 

 
 
            
 
 

These fish are not native to Ontario waters and are considered invasive fish. If 
you have any questions please email the Lake Ontario Enforcement Unit of the 

Ministry of Natural Resources lake.ontario.ca or call 905-713-6701. 

Call 1-877-TIPS-MNR (847-7667) to Report Resource Abuse 


